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District 130H5 Constitution & By-Laws Committee
November 11, 2023

To Governor Mike Kerek & 13 OH5 Cabinet
Dear Governor Mike,
There has not been much going on since there are no amendments proposed or pending at this time.

I, however have started to review the LCl and MD13 Constitutions and By-Laws for any changes that
may be needed to the District 130H5 Constitution & By-Laws.

As always, It is my pleasure to serve our great District.

Respectfully submitted,
Lion Brian D. Turner, Sr.
District 13 OH5 C&B-L Chair



